
 

 

 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

 
Deputy Minister Tshwete to visit Phillip Mtywaku Senior Secondary School in 
Peelton 

 

18 January 2018 

 

The Deputy Minister of Water and Sanitation, Pam Tshwete, will visit Phillip Mtywaku Senior Secondary 

School in Peelton, near King William’s Town on Thursday, 25 January 2018.  

This visit is part of the Back to School campaign, a government initiative to engage learners about the 

importance of education and prepare them for the 2018 school calendar. 

 The Department of Water and Sanitation will use this opportunity to also educate the learners about the 

importance of saving water and the importance of washing hands at all times to avoid the spread of 

preventable diseases. 

The event will be held as follows:  

Date : Thursday, 25 January 2018  

Venue : Phillip Mtywaku Senior Secondary School, Peelton, King William’s Town 

Time : 09h00 

 
End  

 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 

For more information contact: Mr Sputnik Ratau (Departmental Spokesperson) 
082 874 2942 / 012 336 6813 / rataus@dwa.gov.za 
 
For RSVP to contact Mr Lameki Jumba (Communication Services) 

082 907 9713 / 043 604 5154 / jumbal@dws.gov.za 

 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: www.dwa.gov.za  
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